Patrick Marsh Families,

The following letter includes information regarding Patrick Marsh’s extra-curricular Pops Club
opportunity for your students. This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to be involved in a
positive, creative, and energetic activity that is not only intrinsically valuable to them, but will
encourage them to give back to the Sun Prairie Schools Community.

When: Fridays 3:10-4:10 pm (w/ the exception of our first rehearsal being on a Thursday)

Required performances include:
e PMMS Winter Choir Concert - Tuesday, December 14 @ 6:30 pm
e Patrick Marsh Music Elementary Concert - Thursday, May 5 - During School Day
e PMMS Spring Choir Concert - Tuesday, May 17 @ 6:30 pm

*Other performances may be added as requested

Attendance Policy: If you have 2+ from Pops rehearsal, you may not have the opportunity to
perform in a concert. If your student cannot attend rehearsal, please email me
(razarzy@sunprairieschools.org) or call (608) 834-7614 and leave a message on my
voicemail. I will check my messages every day before the start of rehearsal.

We will have our first rehearsal on THURSDAY, OCTOBER 28th from 3:10-4:10 pm in the
Choir Room (105). Please return the attached form by the first rehearsal, Thursday,
October 28th.

We will meet on the following dates in 2nd Quarter: 10/28, 11/5, 11/12, 11/19, 12/3, 12/10

I am really looking forward to working with your students and I appreciate your support in this
wonderful opportunity. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email.

Musically,
Ms. Rachel A. Zarzyski

Pops Club Permission Contract
By signing this document I hereby give my student permission to attend Pops Club on Fridays

(w/ the exception of the first rehearsal on a Thursday) from 3:10-4:10 pm. I acknowledge that
consistent attendance is mandatory.

Student Name
Student Signature

Parent/Caregiver Name

Parent/Caregiver Signature

Please return by October 28, 2021
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